
I am writing to share my thoughts on Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold project. There are many reasons 

why I am excited for Perpetua's project to come to life. It would provide America with our only mined 

supply of antimony, a mineral critical to our national defense and energy sectors. I hope through my 

comments you will understand why I want to see this project move forward. 

Perpetua Resources has studied Stibnite for the past 12 years. The company has identified a safe way to 

mine the site, while minimizing environmental impacts in the Burntlog Route and providing our nation 

with a source of the critical mineral antimony. Today, there is no mined antimony in the United States 

and that concerns me. Antimony is crucial to our national security. It is found in every military bullet, 

uniform and flare. Simply put, we need antimony to keep our troops and country safe. The Stibnite Gold 

Project would meet 35% of America's antimony demand. This is clearly a project we need to move 

forward. 

It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the 2021 Modified Mine Plan 

Perpetua Resources presented and permit the project. 

Maxfield Barry 


